
SMOKE DETECTOR PROJECT 

The Grayling Fire Department and the Grayling Fire Fighter's Association have teamed up 

to ensure every house in the community has working smoke detectors.  It is the goal or 

your fire service professionals to check for and install working smoke detectors in homes 

where no detectors exist or the detectors are more than 10 years old.  Grayling Fire 

Department teams will come to each house and install or replace a smoke detector at NO 

COST to participants. 

This program is made possible through grant money and the generosity of local businesses. 

Information and applications can be obtained by calling the Grayling Fire Department 

at: 989-348-6319, or email:  graylingfire@cityofgrayling.org.  This program is limited to 

residents of the City of Grayling and Grayling Charter Township. 
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